
From:   
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  12/12/2014 15:42 
Subject:  Local Plan 
 
Sir, 
 
The plan to to take some fields in Wooton, Abingdon out of Green Belt protection should not be supported. 
As a resident I already have difficulty with the number of cars passing through the village and in particular the offset crossing near the shops. You 
will know that there have been several accidents there over the years. 
Residents of any houses built on the proposed fields would have difficulty accessing the through roads. 
The quality of life of existing villagers would be adversely affected. 
 
Maureen Allison 
 
 
 




